
 

 

  BHAVAN’S PUBLIC SCHOOL, DOHA, QATAR 
 

 
BHPS/Cir No: 3/2021-22                                                                                   Date: 06/05/2021                             
                                                                                        

Dear Parents & Students, 

Greetings from Bhavans!! 

 

 

Sub: Eid Holidays 

Bhavans Public School extends you warmest greetings and wishes 

you Happy Eid in Advance. 

This is to intimate you that Eid Holidays for the School as per 

MOE&HE notification has been decided to start with effect from 

09/05/2021 and ends on Tuesday 18/05/2021, and the Online 

classes  will start with effect from Wednesday 19/05/2021. 

Stay safe and Stay healthy  

 

With warm Regards 

 

Principal 

 


